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Legislative Revenue Office

Bill Number: HB5201-A

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

NOTICE OF NO REVENUE IMPACT

The Legislative Revenue Office has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that it has
No Impact on state or local revenues analyzed by this office.

HB 5201 establishes and increases six-year expenditure limitations for capital construction
projects. Projects in excess of $1.0 million for the acquisition of land and the acquisition, planning,
constructing, altering, repairing, furnishing, and equipping of buildings and facilities are
categorized as capital construction projects. The revenue for these expenditures is raised through
the bonding authorization bill (HB-5202-A). The budget report by LFO includes a tabulation and
description of the projects authorized in this bill.
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